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HOLY ISLAND PARISH COUNCIL
Windsor Cottage, 3 Lewin’s Lane, Holy Island, Berwick-upon-Tweed, Northumberland TD15 2SB
Clerk: John A Bevan   Tel: (01289) 389359   Email: holyipc@btinternet.com
Subject: Application 22/03235/FUL Bamburgh View. Holy Island
Ref: HIPC Policy Document
With regard to application 22/03235/FUL for alterations to Bamburgh View, Holy Island, Holy Island Parish Council OBJECTS to this application.

The application seeks to convert the existing building into two apartments with separate entrances creating two dwellings where at present there is one. At least one of these is to be used for Holiday Let. Possibly both. We believe that the building has already been used for this without any application being made for change of use.There is no parking outside the premises because of the narrowness of Fenkle Street and parking in St Cuthbert's Square nearby is already a severe problem for the residents there. An additional dwelling with increased car use will exacerbate this. The application would also be in conflict with Holy Island Parish Council's Policy on Holiday Lets. The Policy Document is attached and forms part of our objection. We presume one of the apartments if not both will be registered as a business meaning that no Council tax or Parish Precept would be paid. With the infrastructure to deal with visitors already under pressure this application brings no benefit to the Island and would worsen the imbalance between permanent residences and second homes / holiday lets.

The installation of a second door fundamentally changes the appearance of the building which is within a conservation area.

The proposed changes to the Roof Terrace at the rear dramatically alter the appearance of the rear of the building and are inappropriate for the building and for its overall setting in the heart of the village. 

This application should be refused.

John Bevan

Clerk











